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Good Creek Road Temporarily Closed for Repair Work 
 
 
 
 
The Good Creek Road on the Flathead National Forest, Forest Road #60, 
will be temporarily closed Monday and Tuesday, June 19-20 for repair 
work.   
 
The temporary closure will be on the Good Creek Road approximately nine 
miles from the intersection of Highway 93, north of Whitefish.     
 
It is anticipated that the weight restrictions currently implemented on the Good 
Creek Road will be removed after the repair work.   
 
For more information contact the Tally Lake District at 863-5400. 
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